INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) No. B20002, 
Harris House Fire Panel Replacement
Text of Draft Addendum #2

PLEASE NOTE:  As long as you are registered for this IFB, you will continue to receive these notices.  If you plan to not respond to this IFB with a bid submittal, you may want to access the eProcurement Marketplace and mark "No Bid".  Once you have done such, you will not continue to receive any notices pertaining to this IFB.
Please make the necessary updates to IFB B20002, Harris House Fire Panel.
We have received the following requests for information and hereby respond to each:

	
(1) QUESTION. The FACP used for the basis of design and the proposed Gamewell-FCI S3 are both products of Honeywell Fire Systems and share peripherals with common specifications.

There are no deviations from the specifications that are affected this substitution. The proposed system meets or exceeds the basis of design.
AGENCY RESPONSE. FCI is listed as an approved equal.  Refer to 28-31-16 Fire Alarm System, Part 2: Specifications, 2.1.  Page 5 of specification.

Regards,
Sonia Whidden
PH Supervisor / Modernization
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